EBTJV Steering Committee Teleconference
February 26, 2008  10:00 – 11:30 am
Meeting Minutes
Attendees: Carl Hess, Steve Moore, Shelaine Curd-Hetrick, Karen Knotts, Jim Habera, Doug Besler, Bob Carline, Tom Sadler, Mary Beth Charles, Mark Hudy, Steve Perry, Dianne Timmins, Bill Hyatt, Doug Beard, Elizabeth Maclin, Jeff Durniak, Lila Borge Wills, Andrea Ostroff
1. Update on meeting registrations so far – 
The meeting announcement and travel grant application are on the website.

Lila has gotten 32 confirmations that they will attend the meeting in April. Only 9 states have confirmed attendance (MD, NC, TN, GA, ME, NH, CT, VT, NY).

Steve Perry offered to contact the state Fish Chiefs that do not have a representative in attendance (yet). He will remind them that there is limited travel assistance for state agencies. 
2. Update on travel grant applications – we have received 6 grant applications totaling just over $3,000. The application deadline is Feb 29 with award notification by March 7. This deadline may be moved if necessary. Once the agenda is finalized, it can be re-circulated with the travel grant application to states.

3. NCTC has 34 rooms available for Sunday and Monday nights – not sure yet if Tuesday will be available. Reservations for lodging (Clarion and Comfort Inn) need to be made by March 21. Participants are encouraged to make arrangements at both places and decide closer to the meeting date when we know if more rooms will be available.
4. Discussion regarding draft agenda for April, NCTC meeting:

Steve Perry circulated the draft agenda and Bob Carline led the discussion.

One main thing to note in these minutes is that the S.C. decided to rename the Work Groups to Subcommittees. This way, the Regional Work Groups will not be confusing. For example, the Grants and Development W.G. is now the Grants and Development subcommittee.

Lila will prepare a meeting packet for all attendees that will include EBTJV documents that reflect the progress of the group.

For the Monday night event “informal poster session”, Bob Carline will recruit people to give presentations via laptop.

For the Tuesday night event “fly-fishing lessons”, it will be in held in the Gym.

Lila and Bob will create a written evaluation form and a door prize (a dozen hand-tied flies in a tackle box) for those that complete the evaluation form. Tom Sadler will get the box and Dianne? will get the flies.


Various small changes were made in scheduling and content of the agenda though those changes can be reflected in the updated agenda Bob C will send out shortly.

